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Hello Elizabeth! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. We hope you enjoy receiving this

newsletter!
 

Editor:  Kathryn Davis

If you have any comments or

questions, email the editor.

Future Speakers

Jan 8 2013

Tessa Wetherbee, Julie

Bentley, & Jesse Reller
"Literacy Essay Contest Winners"

Jan 15 2013

Marlies Hofmann & Simo

Korpela
"Their Rotary Youth Exchange
Experience"

Upcoming Events

RLI (Rotary Leadership
Institute)
Jan 26 2013

RLI (Rotary Leadership
Institute)
Mar 9 2013

2013 Rotary District 5450
Conference
Apr 26 2013 - Apr 28 2013
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President's Message
by Ellis, Joni

Happy New Year!

First Rotary event of the year is the RI President’s Dinner this Friday, Jan. 4.  Although I’m unable to attend, it sound

like we have nearly a table full of Summit Rotarians.  I look forward to hearing about Rotary International President

Sakiji Tanaka discussion on Peace through Service.

Our next breakfast meeting is Tuesday, Jan. 8.   We will also have a Club Board meeting at noon that same day. 

Members are always welcome.   Also Tuesday, Jan. 8, in the evening Peggy Beeler is planning the next New Member

Orientation.  If you would like a refresher, or just to join us, contact Peggy 970 389-0859.  If you are a newer membe

and have not attended an orientation, please call Peggy.  It’s a fun, relaxing evening to meet other members and lea

about our Club and Rotary in general.  It helps Peggy to have a count so please contact her if you plan to attend.  It w

take place at Sandy Mortensen’s Frisco home.

Mark your calendar for our Rotary Happy Hour on Wednesday, Jan. 9 at the Blue Spruce (5:00pm).  Next week

(Thursday, Jan. 10) is also the Ullr Parade where I believe the Ice Melt Committee plans to have a “float” (Rob Phipp

with his truck).  Rotarians are invited to walk with the truck – always a good time.  Take a look at our event dates.  T

Youth Exchange Ski Weekend is also getting nearing.

May you be blessed with a healthy, happy 2013.  May we continue together to Make Good Things Happen!

Happy New Year!

Joni

 

Birthdays
by Davis, Kathryn

Please wish the following members a VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Julieanne Gilchrist          Jan 3rd

Maggie Ducayet              Jan 6th

Lee Zimmerman              Jan 6th
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Club Anniversaries
by Davis, Kathryn

Happy Club Anniversary!

Joe O'Malley                     19 years

Linda Lichtendahl             15 Years
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Save the Date!
by Davis, Kathryn

Thursday, Jan. 10 – Ullr Fest parade and town bonfire (Parade starts at 4:30pm, Bonfire 5-7pm, and

Fireworks at 7pm)

The centerpiece of the week, the Ullr Fest parade showcases Breckenridge’s style of wild winter fun – past floats

have included dogsled teams, hot tubs, a ski jump and more. A town bonfire and fireworks follow the parade.

http://www.gobreck.com/events/ullr-fest

Rotary Happy Hour
by Clement, Ann Morrison

Every second Wednesday of the month, Rotarians have been gathering for Happy Hour. We are changin

to those support our "Preferred Restaurants"- those restaurants who let Rotary put our  brochures on display. The ide

to help our preferred restaurants with some business and exposure. Happy hour hours are from 5:00 to 6:30.  If you

haven't checked it out, pencil it in and come by and socialize on one or any of the following dates... SEE YOU THERE! 

 

The Happy Hour Committee members are:  Judy Irwin, Julieanne Gilchrist,, Michael Regall, David Matthews, Lou

Wagner and Ann Clement.  Some of us will be at each of the Happy Hours to welcome everyone. If you would like to 
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on the Happy Hour Committee, please contact Ann Clement  at almclement@comcast.net

Next Happy Hour:

January 9th- Blue Spruce- Frisco
February 13  Murphy's Irish Pub  in Silverthorne

March 13   Beaver Run Coppertop Bar  in Breck

April 10  Arapahoe Cafe Downstairs Pub in Dillon

 

 

Membership
by Beeler, Peggy

We want to thank all of those sponsors who are identifying community leaders/business professionals and bringing th

to our meetings.  Remember, a Prospective Member should attend 3 meetings before turning in their application,

sponsor form, a short bio and $100 application fee to Peggy Beeler.  The application will then be presented to the

Membership Committee for approval and then the Board of Directors.  Once approved their name and bio will be post

in our bulletin for 3 weeks.  If there are no questions about the Prospective Member the induction will be scheduled. 

If you would like to be a Mentor to a new member please see Ann Clements.  We encourage new members to interac

with Prospective/New Members as much as possible.  One of the Red Badge requirements is to be a Greeter 3 times.

Because our club is growing and we are experiencing so many guests, greeters are so very important.  You don't hav

be a new member to be a greeter.  It is just one more way of participating in Club Service.

Rotary Fellowships
by Beeler, Peggy

Rotarians around the world have shared their passions with other Rotarians through over 60 different Fellowships. 

Rotary makes it easy to establish new friends, travel, assist in other club projects and just enjoy life’s little pleasures.

Look at Rotary Home Exchange or Hosting fellowships.  Wouldn’t you like to travel to another country, stay in a hom

and have the opportunity to see that county or area with the help of your host and other Rotarians?  No wasted time

trying to figure out where to stay, play or visit.  Think about hosting someone here in Summit County for a week or t

during ski season.  What fun would that be. 

What is your passion?  Tennis, Golf,  Skiing, Sailing, Fishing, Cooking, Music, Flying, Wine Tasting, Photography?  Log

to www.rotary.org  click on Service and Fellowship and scroll down to Make Connections.  Then click on

Fellowships for a complete list and websites.  Get started today in making your Rotary experience the best ever.  Wh

you do, share your experience with our members at the next club meeting.  We want to hear about it.

Testimony from fellow Rotarian Sandy Mortensen

Lou Wagner and I exchanged our Frisco townhouse and car for a month with a Rotarian from New Zealand. She left h

car at the airport and told us where to find the keys as we had about a 2 hour drive to get to her house. We both left

everything in the closets, cleaned out the refrigerator, left some wine and spent a great month in New Zealand. The

Rotarian we exchanged with spent another month in Colorado by exchanging with another person for her second mon

so we met her while she was still in the country. IT was easy, painless, and a lot of fun!.

Corporate Sponsors
by Davis, Kathryn
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Elizabeth's Commitments
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